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Town of Boscawen

116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188 | Fax: 603.753.9183

AGENDA
Planning Board
116 North Main Street 4™ Floor Meeting Room
August 6, 2019 6:30pm

6:30pm Call to order
Roll Call
Approval of Draft Minutes

New Business:
e Application of Site Plan Review submitted by The Association of Bosniaks of New
Hampshire for a Private Cemetery with a location of 233 DW Hwy, Boscawen NH,
Map 47, Sublot 8, owned by The Shirley McKerley Revocable Trust of 2012, 510
Random Road, Hillsville Virginia 24343, an R1 zone.

Old Business:
e Discussion of Village District (ongoing)
e Zoning Changes — 2020 (ongoing)

Other Business:
e Land Use Law Conference (insert)
e DRI Guidelines (insert)
e PBWP $ General & BoS Mtg August 22 7pm

Next Meeting is scheduled for September 3, 2019

Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community
Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting.

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation,
religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer.



